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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you for arranging an appointment to meet with your class teacher. Going forward parent’s evening 
will continue to be in the format it currently is. Please ensure going forward that you attend this meeting 
where possible. We have had a number of parents forget about the meeting and then wanting a phone call 
with the class teacher. Whilst teachers have accommodated this, please be mindful that teachers are then 
doing this in their own time. Phone calls will also be restricted to less than 10 minutes in order for it to be in 
line with our online system. 
 
I do recognise that the online system does not allow for you to see your children’s books which I know you 
have always previously enjoyed. We are therefore going to try some book looks during the school day 
where you can come and share the books with your child. I recognise that this will not suit everyone due to 
work commitments and we will aim to address this in the near future but want to try this initially.  
 
I have allocated the following times for parents to come in and look at books. This will not be a time for you 
to speak to the class teacher, as they will still be working with other children, but a time for you to look at 
the books with your child.  
 
Monday 28th March- Year 1 book look- 2.30-3.00 
Tuesday 29th March- Year 2 book look- 2.30-3.00 
Tuesday 29th March- Nursery book look- 8.45 and 2.45 
Wednesday 30th- Year 5 book look- 2.30-3.00 
Wednesday 30th March- Pre-school book look- 11.00-11.30 and 3.00-3.30 
Thursday 31st March- Nursery book look- 8.45 and 2.45 
Thursday 31st March- Year 3 book look-2.30-3.00 
Friday 1st April- Year 6 book look- 2.30-3.00 
Monday 4th April- Year 4 book look- 2.30-3.00 
Tuesday 5th April- Reception book look 2.30-3.00 
 
On your allocated day, please arrive at the school main office and sign in. You will then be shown to your 
child’s class. You will then, from 2.30-3.00, be able to sit with your child and go through their books.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr. Owen- Headteacher 


